## Young, Shaneka

From:

Ben Meyers <br/> <benmeyersuf@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, July 07, 2015 11:19 AM

To:

clerks

Subject:

Resignation from Board of Adjustment

Dear Mr. Clerk,

I am writing to submit my official resignation from the City of Gainesville Board of Adjustment. I have recently moved to Fort Lauderdale and I will be unable to continue serving. I remain very grateful to the City Commission for appointing me to this board.

Thank you very much.

Regards,

Benjamin J. Meyers benmeyersuf@gmail.com

(954) 909 - 9917